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Matt Campbell

From: Matt Campbell <matt@pinnaclelawfirm.com>
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2014 1:15 PM
To: 'Doug Carson'; rwade@dailywoods.com
Subject: RE: Confirmation

Correct. 
 
Thanks for the confirmation email. 
 

From: Doug Carson [mailto:dcarson@dailywoods.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2014 1:16 PM 
To: 'Matt Campbell'; 'rwade@dailywoods.com' 
Subject: RE: Confirmation 
 
Matt, 
 
This is to confirm our conversation in which you agreed that the service of process on Chief Lindsay on behalf 
of all defendants which occurred on February 7, 2014, was the date on which service of process should be 
deemed to have been obtained for all defendants and that any earlier attempted service may be disregarded 
without the need by any of my clients to attempt to quash that service.  Our deadline for responding to the 
Entmeier case, pursuant to the agreement between you and Rick concerning Chief Lindsey’s acceptance of 
service for all defendants, begins to run from that February 7 service on Chief Lindsey.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Douglas M. Carson 
Daily & Woods, PLLC 
P.O. Box 1446 
Fort Smith, AR 72901 
 
Tel:   479.782.0361 
Fax:  479.782.6160 
 

From: Matt Campbell [mailto:matt@pinnaclelawfirm.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 1:32 PM 
To: rwade@dailywoods.com 
Cc: 'Doug Carson' 
Subject: Confirmation 
 

Rick, 
 
I just wanted to confirm in writing our conversation from last Friday, in which you said that you would not object 
to service on the FSPD officers in Entmeier v. City of Fort Smith, et al, if the summonses and complaints for all of 
the FSPD defendants were mailed in a single package, certified, return-receipt requested, to Chief Kevin Lindsey.  If 
this is correct, please let me know so I can pass this confirmation on to Scott Lauck. 
 
Thank you, 
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Matt 
 
Matt Campbell 
Pinnacle Law Firm, PLLC 
212 Center St., 11th Floor 
Little Rock, AR 72201 
P: (501) 396-9246 | F: (501) 421-0189 
 


